
For Parents and Carers 
A SPECIAL COVID-19 MESSAGE 

Our health services providing care for children and young people are still very much open for illness and injury and 

their special needs. These include; A&E, Walk-in Centres, Urgent Care, Children’s Community Nursing and Paediatric 

Teams, NHS 111, District General Hospitals and the Royal Manchester Children’s Hospital. Your GP surgery is still 

open. If your child has an urgent need, or you are concerned, we would encourage you to attend one of our services. 

All our facilities have appropriate and SAFE areas to care for your children. We have processes in place to minimise the 

risk to children, families and staff of passing on COVID-19 and so some things will be different. Please respect the 

changes we have made including that only one parent/ carer should accompany the child, and where possible, no chil-

dren other than the patient. 

We are focussing on delivering emergency care so if your child does not have symptoms in the red/ amber sections be-

low, please consider alternative options. For more information and advice contact www.nhs.uk or visit 

www.111.nhs.uk 

 


